
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    Suite 208    Washington, DC  20530 

 

 

March 6, 1995 

 

Patrick Julius 

Lexis-Nexis 

1150 18th Street, NW 

Suite 600 

Washington, D.C.  20036 

 

RE: Executed Sign-N-Trial Agreement 

 

Dear Patrick: 

 

Thanks for faxing over a copy of  the Sign-N-Trial Agreement.  I've 

reviewed it and had our executive director, David Marwell, sign on behalf of 

the Review Board.  As we discussed on Friday, both David and I are going 

to be out of the office much of the next week, so we will not start use until 

sometime after March 14.  However, you can go ahead and send over the 

software before then, as our computer manager will be available to install 

it.  You should send it to our office address to the attention of Chet 

Rhodes. 

 

Also, thanks again for coming over on Friday to meet with David, 

Tom Samoluk, and me to discuss your product.  We're greatly looking 

forward to exploring how this service may be useful to the Board's work.  

It was good to meet you and I look forward to working with you in the 

future. 



 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sheryl L. Walter 

General Counsel 


